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Hi.  My name is Natalie Neveau, a senior at Pendleton High School.  Over the 
past four years, I’ve had the opportunity to be a part of some great programs 
the high school has to offer.  One of my favorites is the agriculture program.  
The program has a variety of classes, teaching skills such as good 
communication and work ethic that you can apply to any field of study.  I will 
carry these skills with me to Carroll College to pursue a degree in nursing this 
fall.  As always, Go Bucks! 
 


